
 
 
 
 
 
 November 1, 2006 
 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 809 
 
 

To All Members of the Bureau:  
 
 

Re:  DECEMBER 1, 2006 RESIDUAL MARKET RATE AND VOLUNTARY 
MARKET LOSS COST FILING 

 
BUREAU FILING NO. 0604 - STATUS REPORT 

 
 

This circular is a further update on Bureau Filing No. 0604, December 1, 2006 Residual Market Rate and 
Voluntary Market Loss Cost Filing, submitted to the Delaware Department of Insurance on July 24, 2006 
and announced in Bureau Circular No. 804 of July 27, 2006.  A previous update was the subject of 
Bureau Circular No. 807 of October 3, 2006. 
 
The Department of Insurance’s review of the filing remains ongoing.  A hearing is in progress but not yet 
complete.   
 
Absent a decision on this filing by November 23, 2006, another circular update with respect to Bureau 
Filing No. 0604 will be issued. 
 
   Timothy L. Wisecarver  
   President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.dcrb.com for more information about this and other 
topics. 


